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Update on Implementation of the Community Safety and Well-Being 

Plan for York Region 2022 to 2026  
 

On December 5, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Chair write letters, signed, and endorsed by the Acting Chair of 
the York Regional Police Service Board and the Chief of Police to: 

a. The Solicitor General of Ontario requesting dedicated provincial funding 
to support implementation of the Community Safety and Well-Being 
Plan for York Region. 

b. The federal Minister of Public Safety requesting dedicated federal 
funding to support Community Safety and Well-Being Plan initiatives. 

2. The Regional Clerk circulate this report for information to Clerks of local 
municipalities, York Regional Police Service Board and the Human Services 
Planning Board of York Region. 
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